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Acklin, Tim

From: Shirley Yuan <fairway120@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 4:51 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Lightning for Green Island tennis courts

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

I am resident of La Crosse city, strongly support budget considerations for 2021 for Item #19
which is the budget proposal by Park & Rec Dept for lighting at the new
tennis facility next year.

Thank you

Shirley Yuan


